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NRC TO MEET WITH PG&E
TO DISCUSS DIABLO CANYON SAFETY CULTURE

Public Invited To Comment After The Meeting

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission will meet with PG&E officials Friday,
January 15 to discuss the results of a survey, conducted by an independent contractor,
of the safety culture at the Diablo Canyon nuclear power plant. The public is invited
attend the meeting and to comment on the survey and related issues afterward.

The meeting will begin at 2 p.m. at the Embassy Suites Hotel, 333 Madonna Rd.,
San Luis Obispo. Public comments will be limited to five minutes each to allow all who
want to speak an opportunity to be heard. A sign up sheet will be available at the start
of the meeting.

PG&E, on its own initiative, commissioned the survey to gain unbiased insight
into the safety culture at Diablo Canyon. The NRC has a policy to encourage all
nuclear power plant operators to establish and maintain a safety-conscious work
environment and encourage employees to bring their safety concerns to the attention of
management for resolution.
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